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This redraft incorporates the changes requested at our recent meeting.  It also contains
some clarifying language based on a follow−up conversation I had with Tom German.
Although the changes requested were relatively minor, the nature of the changes
required some fairly extensive redrafting.  Please review the draft carefully to ensure
that it accomplishes your intent.  Also, please see the notes embedded in the draft.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions about this draft.

Robin N. Kite
Senior Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266−7291
E−mail:  robin.kite@legis.wisconsin.gov


